
TEMPORARY MODULAR HOUSING
THE SITE AT 898 MAIN STREET IS BEING CONSIDERED FOR 
TEMPORARY MODULAR HOUSING.

The City of Vancouver, in partnership with the Vancouver Affordable Housing 
Agency (VAHA) and BC Housing, is building temporary modular housing 
on various sites across the city to create much-needed housing for people 
experiencing homelessness.    
The site is expected to have one three-storey building containing approximately 
50 single-occupancy homes. Priority for homes will be given to Indigenous 
residents experiencing homelessness. At least 10% of the units would be 
wheelchair accessible. The building would be in place for three to five years, 
with the possibility to extend another five years and would be managed 24 
hours a day, 7 days a week, by an experienced non-profit housing operator. 
The proposed temporary modular housing project will not delay or impede 
the delivery of the Northeast False Creek Plan, including the removal 
of the viaducts, the development of permanent social housing, and the 
establishment of a cultural centre for the Black Community on the 898 Main 
Street block (Hogan’s Alley block) as a place that will be welcoming and 
inclusive to all. 

HOW YOU CAN LEARN MORE

• The project partners will hold a Community Information Session to answer
questions, and listen to the community’s feedback on the proposed project.

• Staff will conduct walkabouts to connect with residents and businesses.
• Input will be considered by the Director of Planning when deciding

on a development permit for the project.
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COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSION
The City, VAHA and BC Housing will host a Community Information 

Session about the Temporary Modular Housing proposed for this site. 

Date: August 15, 2018

Open House: 4 – 7 pm 

Location: Buddhist Temple (220 Jackson Avenue, Vancouver)

Feedback can be submitted at the community information session 

or by emailing housing@vancouver.ca.

PLEASE JOIN US TO

• Learn how temporary modular housing will allow us to help people 
into homes with the right supports

• Provide feedback on the proposed plan for operating and 

managing the sites

• Share your interests and priorities with the project team 

• Meet your Community Liaison.

SHARE YOUR COMMENTS WITH THE PROJECT TEAM

• Send an email to housing@vancouver.ca

• Contact the Community Liaison at: 604-829-9321

• Information will also be posted to the City’s website at: 
vancouver.ca/temporarymodularhousing

公眾信息會

市政府、溫哥華可負擔房屋機構及卑詩房屋局將會舉辦有關在此地建議興建
臨時組合房屋的公眾信息會。

日期：2018年8月15日 
開放日時間：下午4時至7時 
地點：溫哥華佛教會（Buddhist Temple, 220 Jackson Ave, Vancouver)

有關意見可在公眾信息會上提交，或電郵至 housing@vancouver.ca


